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Weekly News – Wednesday 11th December 2019 

What’s on  

Thursday 12th December Years 3 & 4 Roman Day (see below) 

Football Match @ Round House Primary Academy 

6:00 p.m. - Key Stage 1 Production 

Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day  

EYFS Nativity - 10:15 a.m. Church Doors Open for 10:30 a.m. start @ St 

Mary Magdalene Church 

Whole School Christmas Lunch 

  

Monday 16th December  

Tuesday 17th December 9:00 a.m. - Achievement Assembly  

Wednesday 18th December 10:00 a.m. – Key Stage 2 Carol Concert @ St Mary Magdalene Church 

P.T.F.A Movie Night 

Thursday 19th December Last day of Autumn Term 2020 

6th January 2020 Training Day 

7th January 2020 First day of Spring Term 2020 

 

Roman Day 

Just a reminder that tomorrow, Years 3 & 4 will be holding their ‘Roman Day’.  For your information we have reattached 

the original letter. 

 

EYFS Nativity 

As confirmed in last week’s letter, the Nativity Play for EYFS takes place on Friday 13th December.  Doors will open at 

10:15 a.m. for a 10:30 a.m. start time at St Mary Magdalene Church. 

  

Christmas Lunch/Jumpers 

Our whole school Christmas lunch takes place this Friday and it is also National ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ to support the 

charity ‘Save the Children’.  However, on this occasion we will not be collecting donations for this charity, but children 

can still come to school in their Christmas jumper/outfit of their choice.  

 

Key Stage 2 Carol Concert 

We sent home yesterday an invitation to the Key Stage 2 Carol Concert at St Mary Magdalene Church.  If you would 

like to join us on Wednesday 18th December, please arrive no later than 9:50 a.m. as the concert will start promptly at 

10:00 a.m.  We hope that you can join us for this festive occasion. 

 



 

 

continued:- 

 

Attendance Certificates 

Just to keep you informed, the criteria for attendance certificates has changed this term.  Children who have attended 

school every day will receive a certificate for 100% attendance.  There will no longer be Silver or Bronze Awards.  Also, 

if children receive 100% attendance over the whole school year, they will be awarded a prize in the Summer Term.  If 

you have any queries regarding attendance, please contact Mrs Bradley in the School Office. 

 

Staff News 

We are sorry to inform you that Ms Robertson has resigned from her posts and her last day with us will be Friday 10th 

January. We would like to congratulate Ms Robertson on securing a new post in another local school to support her 

career development. Ms Robertson has worked for us for 12 years and will be greatly missed but we are very grateful 

to her for her years of dedication and wish her every success and happiness in her future endeavours. 

 

The Hideout 

Please note that we are not expecting any interruption to service at the Hideout as a result of Ms Robertson’s 

departure. Staff from within school will support us to provide cover whilst we seek to appoint someone to the post of 

‘Before and After School Club Leader’. We will keep you updated with information regarding the recruitment process.  

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Dates for Spring Term 2020 will be advertised in next week’s Newsletter 


